FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Pabst Mansion Secures Wisconsin Historic Tax Credits for Urgent Restoration Efforts

Milwaukee, WI – March 19, 2025 – Pabst Mansion is proud to announce that it has secured Wisconsin Historic Tax Credits to fund critical restoration efforts. This critical funding will aid in preserving one of Milwaukee’s most treasured landmarks, ensuring its historic integrity for future generations.

The restoration will take place in two phases, with the first phase in 2025 addressing emergency repairs that are vital to stabilizing key structural components of the Mansion. Without immediate action, the historic building could suffer irreversible damage. These urgent efforts will address the components allowing the most water infiltration. The second phase, taking place in the following two years, will focus on additional critical restoration projects to ensure the Mansion’s longevity for future generations.

“Tax credits are a vital piece of our funding, though additional fundraising is still needed to ensure project success,” said Jocelyn Slocum, Museum Director of the Pabst Mansion. “The Pabst Mansion is a cornerstone of Milwaukee’s history, and we must do everything in our power to protect it.”

The Wisconsin Historic Tax Credit Program, administered by WHEDA, is designed to encourage the rehabilitation of significant historic properties, ensuring they remain a valuable part of their communities. The funding secured by the Pabst Mansion underscores the urgency and importance of preserving historic structures that define Milwaukee’s architectural and cultural heritage.

Pabst Mansion urges the community to stay engaged, follow the restoration progress, and support these efforts through donations and visitation. Every contribution helps safeguard this historic gem for future generations. For more information on the restoration project and how to contribute, please visit https://www.pabstmansion.com/pabst-present-future/.

